
First of all, I wish to thank all of you who took the trouble to complete our online survey. The results have been very  
enlightening. As a result we are pleased to make the following announcement:

The frames of our multisystem 3D glasses system will be available in a range of colours. These will be black, blue, 
cyan, green, pink, red, transparent, white and violet. And this is more or less what they will look like:



These frames are almost ready. The polarisers will be ready by about the end of May or Early June and they will  
become available from that time. The other monosystem frames are expected to be released mid to late July. Before 
then, we will be gearing up. We have a place lined up in Witney. You can expect to see a makeover of our logo which  
will appear on out website in the next couple of weeks of so. A week or two after this you can expect to see a  
makeover of our website, which is being coded by Websites By Mark. The website is going to look very snazzy and 
professional. In the meantime, we will be acquiring stuff such as furniture, computers, a focimeter, boxes and other 
stuff, such as the glass cases, microfibre cloths and packaging which will be included with every order. We are really 
excited with all these developments and look forward to increasing the comfort of watching 3D films to all the people 
who wear glasses.
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